
 
               

                                                                                                                                            

                                                         

  

  
 
 
 

 

Friday, 8th March 2024 
Morning Library Club 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are delighted to offer Year 1/2 children the chance to come and explore our school library 
before getting comfortable to listen to a chosen story together. They will have a chance to talk 
about the story and carry out various craft activities throughout the sessions.  
  
 
The morning library club is open for Year 1/2 children and will run on Friday mornings in the 
first half of the summer term for 6 weeks from Friday 12th April to Friday 17th May inclusive. I 
will collect the children at 8:15 at the office and I will walk the children round to their classrooms 
at 8:45 ready for the start of the day. 
 
Places are limited so please use the form below to request a place. 
 
 
You will receive a text message if your child has a place. 
 
 

Many thanks, 
Miss Dorman 
 
 

 
Please reply by Friday, 15th March submitting the electronic form below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/Q4LEYABi6b  

Those without a parental response will not be able to take part. 
 

 

 

 

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York, YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email: headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 
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